From: Cindy Adams

Sent: Monday, January 22, 2018 10:18 AM
To: TomP@AQLighting.com

Subject: Message from Roger Worthington

Hi Tom,
I’'m copying a message from Roger below:

Tom, | appreciate your interest in my slope. It’s very nice of you to offer a plan that may be of
mutual interest. However, | do not wish to mislead you. | have owned this property for over 20
years. Part of its value is its serenity and unobstructed views of the ocean and canyon. | fully
support the restriction against developing the canyon, for many reasons. We are designing my
house in a way that nullifies the utility of the plan you suggested. We have been approached by
many owners or potential owners in the canyon over the years and our response remains the
same: as long as we own the property, we are not interested in helping anyone develop the
canyon, and we will oppose any such effort legally. | know this is not what you want to hear, but
it’s best that you hear from me, the owner.

Thank you,

Cindy Adams
Legal Assistant

The Law Offices of Worthington & Caron, P.C.

273 W. 7' Street

San Pedro, CA 90731

(ph) 310.221.8090; (fax) 310.221.8095

Toll Free: 800.831.9399

Website: http://www.worthingtoncaron.com/

Latest News/Blog: http://www.worthingtoncaron.com/News.aspx
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